
 

1815 S. Meyers Road, Suite 470  /  Oakbrook Terrace, IL 60181  /  630.413.4130  /  clarkdietz.com 

July 2, 2019 
 
 
Byron Kutz, PE, LEED AP 
Assistant Village Engineer 
Village of Oak Park 
201 South Blvd 
Oak Park, IL 60302 
  
 
Re:  Village Hall Parking Lot - Clark Dietz Supplement 1 
 
Dear Mr. Kutz: 
 
Enclosed is an estimate of additional fee for Clark Dietz to extend construction services engineering for the Village 
Hall Parking Lot project until mid to late-July. The substantial completion for the project was June 10, 2019. Due to 
the extent of the unforeseen deterioration of the concrete slab and additional waterproofing required over the 
parking garage, the project will not be complete until mid to late-July. 
 
Clark Dietz estimates an additional 134 hours of inspection, documentation, and management is needed to 
complete the project. The fee for the additional services is $16,018. 
 
Should you have any questions about this estimate, please do not hesitate to contact me at 217-778-6421.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Clark Dietz, Inc. 
 
 
 
Stacie Dovalovsky, PE   
Project Manager 
 
E-mail: stacie.dovalovsky@clarkdietz.com 
 
cc: file 
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